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Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of King County Public Hospital 

District No. 2 will hold a Public Hearing on the Proposed 2023 Budget and the Proposed 

Regular Tax Levy, including possible increases in property tax revenues, at 7:00 a.m. on 

Friday, November 4, 2022.   

 

The public is invited to attend the meeting in Room Tan 250 in the Evergreen Surgery and 

Physicians Center, located adjacent to Evergreen Hospital Medical Center, 12040 NE 128th 

Street, Kirkland. Free parking is available in the hospital parking garage.  Participants may 

also attend by phone using the following information: 

 

•   Call (323) 457-8079 

•   Conference ID: 402 965 574# 

 

Public comment will be taken at the conclusion of the budget presentation. 

 

The meeting location meets Americans with Disability Act (“ADA”) standards concerning 

accessibility for individuals with disabilities. Individuals with specific requests for auxiliary 

aids or other accommodations to assist in their attendance may contact Candace Scairpon at 

425-899-2667 no later than 24 hours before the start of the meeting.  As required by the 

Washington Department of Health for healthcare facilities, masks are required to be worn in 

the building and participants will be required to be socially distanced during meetings.  

 

Copies of the Proposed 2023 Budget will be available for review in Administration in Silver 

1.1800 at Evergreen Hospital Medical Center, 12040 N.E. 128th Street, Kirkland, 

Washington on and after Tuesday, November 1, 2022.  Copies of the proposed budget will 

be emailed upon request by calling (425) 899-2667. 

 
Tim McLaughlin 
Chair, Board of Commissioners 
King County Public Hospital District No. 2 
 


